
 

Jones Hill State School 
Prep Transition Program 2015 

 
Enrolment packages are now available from our school office. 
 
Campus Tours 
Individual Tours 
Can be made individually by ringing the school on 5489 0555. 
 
Group Tours 
Group tours of our facilities run in term 4. Parents are asked to join us at the school office by 3.30 
pm; the Principal or Deputy Principal will be there to greet you, show you around our facilities and  
answer any questions or queries about our school.  Please email admin@jonehillss.eq.edu.au or 
phone our office staff on 5489 0555 to confirm your attendance. In 2015 these tours will be held at 
3.30 pm on the following dates: 

o Friday October 9 
o Monday  October 26 
o Wednesday November 11 
o Tuesday November 24 

 
Information Evening 
In 2015 this will be held on Friday 27

th
 November in the Prep Area. 

This evening provides general information about our school and specific information about our Prep 
Year. You are welcome to a BBQ at 5.30 pm followed by an information session where you will have 
the opportunity to meet with key staff and ask questions. Members of the P&C will join us to explain 
their role in the school and the activities they run during the year.  
 
Prep Interviews 
In 2015 interviews will be held from September 14 through to December 4. 
All children (and their parents) enrolling at Jones Hill SS will attend a one-on-one interview to discuss 
each child’s school readiness and preparation for Prep.  To book an appointment, please contact our 
office staff on 5489 0555. 
Please bring the following items: 

 Completed enrolment forms  

 Kindergarten or Day Care Transition Statement (if received) 

 Your child’s birth certificate 

 Parent ID and proof of address (i.e. drivers licence with current address) 

 
Transition Sessions 
At Jones Hill SS we offer a series of transition activities to introduce your child to our school. 
Students are involved in a variety of activities and are given the opportunity to meet a range of staff 
and peers.  

 Library/Reading - September 8 Tuesday 9am to 9:40am 
 Sport - November 4 Wednesday  10:20am to 11:00am  
 Music - November 13 Friday 9:00am to 9:40am  
 Library/Reading - November 17 Tuesday 9:00am to 9:40  

On October 9 we are holding a Spring Festival.  This is an all-day event with many attractions and 
activities for children to participate in.  Please join us anytime between 9:30am and 2:00pm. 
 
Prep Open Day 
In 2015 our open day will be held on Friday December 4 from 9:00am to 11:00am. 
Prep students for 2016 are invited to an open day in a Prep classroom. The children will have 
opportunities to explore a Prep classroom and be involved in some activities with our Prep teachers. 
Parents are invited to stay for the session to share this experience with their child. Parents will also 
be offered an information session on how best to prepare your child for school. Please confirm your 
attendance by emailing admin@jonehillss.eq.edu.au or phoning our office staff on 5489 0555.   
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